
Ubly Elementary Newsletter   
~ April 2024 ~ 

 

Ubly Community Schools, an innovative educational environment, in partnership with home and community, is committed to the highest quality 
education to better prepare students to be successful citizens and lifelong learners. 

 

KINDERGARTEN SCREENING 
Assessments to screen Y5/Kindergarten Readiness of 
incoming students will be conducted in Y5/Kindergarten 
classrooms on April 17th. Appointments for these 
assessments are scheduled once your Y5/Kdg 
Registration packet is turned in. There will not be 
school for current Kindergarten and Young Fives 
Students on April 17th.  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
April 1         School Resumes 
April 4         Safetyville (Klee, Plester, Rothe) 
April 5         Safetyville (Engler, Deacons, Hudson) 
April 5         Report Cards Distributed 
April 8         PTO Meeting @6PM 
April 8         School Board Meeting @7PM   
April 16       Parent Math Strategies Night @5:30PM 
April 17       Kindergarten Screening 
April 17       No School for Kdg or Y-5 Students ONLY 
April 19       Popcorn Friday 
April 23       Mrs. Franzel Family Lunch Day 
April 23       5th-8th Spring Band Concert @ 7PM 

April 24        Miss Learman Family Lunch Day 
April 25       Miss Kosinski Family Lunch Day 
May 3         Half Day of School – Dismissal @12PM 
May 13       PTO Meeting @6PM 
May 13       School Board Meeting @7PM 
May 15  High School Band Concert/Awards Night @7:30PM 

May 19       High School Graduation @1PM 
May 27       Memorial Day – No School 
May 29-31  Junior High/High School Exams 
May 31       Last Day of School – Dismissal @ 12PM 
 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 
Frequently check our website at www.ublyschools.org 
for additional school information and for notes from the 
superintendent. 
 

ABSENCES 
When your child is absent, please let the elementary 
office know by calling, sending a note, or emailing 
DISMISSAL@ublyschools.org so their absence can be 
excused. The office number is 989-658-8202 ext. 1. 

 

UBLY ELEMENTARY FACEBOOK PAGE  
Ubly Elementary has a Facebook page to highlight and 
publicize many of the happenings at our school. We 
include pictures and stories of students and teachers in 
action, learning and having fun doing it! If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding our Facebook page, 
please contact the Elementary Office.  
 

BE RESPECTFUL! 

BE READY! 

BE RESPONSIBLE! 

 

PARENT MATH STRATEGIES NIGHT 

Ubly Elementary School in Partnership with the Ubly 
PTO, Northstar Bank, and Gemini Group present a 
PARENT MATH STRATEGIES NIGHT on APRIL 
16TH from 5:30-6:30. Flyers have gone home in your 
child’s Friday Folder.  The event takes place in the small 
gym.  Popcorn and bottled water will be available for 
parents, courtesy of the Ubly PTO and Northstar Bank.  
Childcare is also being provided in the MPR.  Children 
will be served pizza and a beverage, courtesy of the 
Ubly PTO. Sign up today! 
 

M-STEP TESTING 
Students in 3rd – 5th Grade will be participating in         
M-STEP Testing during the months of April & May. 
Please help your child be successful on testing days by 
following these general tips to help them prepare for a 
big test like the M-STEP.  
Encourage your child to: 

• Get a good night’s sleep, a good breakfast, and to 
do their best on the test  

• Stay focused and calm during testing 

• Underline key words in directions & to pay close 
attention to words that are in bold in the directions 

• Read the questions first then read the story 
selections 

• Understand test terminology (“greater than” or 
“less than” or “synonym” (same) and “antonym” 
(opposite) 

 

http://www.ublyschools.org/
mailto:DISMISSAL@ublyschools.org

